
 
 

Ref. No. DAV-6/Internal/2024-2025/005 Date: 10.04.2024 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on April 11, 2024 (Thursday) 

on account of EId-al-fitr. However, the Admission Counter will remain open 

tomorrow for admissions between 08:00 am to 12:30 pm. 
 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

With regards, 


